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COVID-19 Risk Assessment for support group meetings

- General:
 We will comply with all current Government guidelines
 Please only attend if you feel comfortable in doing so and 

consistent with your own medical advice
 Please read and follow all the signage at the entrance and 

inside the hall.
 Sanitiser pump to be used when entering and exiting the hall
 Please avoid direct contact with other support group members
 If anyone has, or suspect they might have, COVID-19 they 

should not attend

- Our arrangements for the meeting :
 The venue has been chosen to safely accommodate our 

support group with 2m social distancing spacing.
 The venue has secure COVID arrangements in place for other 

groups who use the hall.
 Subject to weather conditions, we will leave doors and windows

open
 Please observe the 2m social distancing rule
 A record of attendees will be taken, if you feel unwell with 

COVID after the meeting please inform one of the organisers.


